
 

13 September 2021 

 
 

MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
- Air New Zealand Charter Flight 

 
 

Further to the market announcement on 16 August 2021, FBL wishes to announce that the Air NZ 

charter flight successfully arrived in to Nadi at midday yesterday carrying 52 students, 2 Fijians and 3 

JICA staff.  

 

Chief Operating Officer, Mereseini Baleilevuka said, “This has always been the low season for our 

business from the Japanese market which we expect to pick up towards the end of the year. The 

students will spend their 14-day quarantine at the Nalagi Hotel and undergo 3 mandatory PCR tests 

during this time. Online classes will also be offered to students whilst in quarantine as well.” 

 

We are grateful to the Government, its relevant ministries, and departments for their assistance in 

ensuring the necessary approvals were issued in time for our students. 

 

FBL will continue to work with its stakeholders to market Fiji as a destination to study abroad and 

continue to welcome international students in a bid to help the economy boost its foreign earnings on 

our way to economic recovery.  
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